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31 January 2024  

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Year 8 Options Presentation - 13 February 5.30pm or 6.00pm 

You are warmly invited to our Year 8 Options Presentation on the 13 February at 5.30pm 
or 6.00pm in the School Hall. The 30 min presentation is for parents and students and 
will explain the practicalities of the options process. If you are unable to attend the 
presentation, a recording will be available on the website after the event.  

 
Outside of the presentation, subject teachers will be available at stalls to explain their 
subject courses. This is a drop in style event and runs from 5.00pm until 7.00pm. Please 
feel free to drop in between these times arriving at the front entrance. Subject staff will 
be on hand to speak to you in the Old Canteen, Dance Studio and LRC and answer any 
questions.  

All the materials to support you and your child through this process can be found on 
The Weald’s website here.  

Some other key events over the coming weeks:  
Thursday 27 February (3.15pm-4.30pm) - Drop in for any remaining queries  
Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 March - Year 8 parents' evening  
Thursday 13 March - Deadline for the handing in of Options forms (to form tutors). Please 
ensure these are signed by student and parent/carer. 

Parking will be limited, please car share or walk where possible. We look forward 
to seeing you at the event.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

                     

Mr S Catt     Mrs K Nicholls 
Deputy Headteacher      Head of Year 8           

 

https://www.theweald.org.uk/page/?title=Options+process+for+KS4&pid=83

